
        

 School closes on Friday 3rd May and reopens on  

Tuesday 7th May.  

           

     School Bank 

 Bank Holiday—School closed— Monday 6th May 

 Year 2 Cake Sale—Tuesday 7th May       

 PTFA Meeting—Tuesday 14th May 

     

The School Bank is up and running this week. Please see details sent out last week of how it works 

if your child would like to set up an account with them.  The School Bank will be open every 

Thursday at 8:30am -9:00am in the school hall, accessible via the playground.  

MP Justin Madders came to visit school last week and had discussions with the School Council. 

The children on the School Council represented the school very well. We are very proud of you 

all.

If you need to contact school by telephone or email, please can you use the main phone number—

01244 667750 or use the admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk email address, as this is monitored 

throughout the day. Many thanks.  

 

 

This week’s winning class for Attendance is both Year 5 And Year 6 with a joint 99%.  

Well done Years 5 & 6.  

The national average is 96%

    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER                                                        

Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Friday 26th April 2024  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  



 

— Len, Phoebe. 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS DELAMERE. 

CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 3rd MAY. 

            STARS OF THE WEEK           

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’  

W/C Monday 29th April is Menu 2 

Nursery Tilley Pearl Year 3 Evelyn B 

Reception Esmae Year 4 Seb 

Year 1  Alfie Year 5 Finn 

Year 2 Thomas Michael Year 6 Halle 


